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Subject: CAFC Appeal 2007-1056

From: "Piccolo, Joseph" <Joseph.Piccolo@USPTO.GOV>

Date: Thu, 30 Nov 2006 06:46:55 -0500

To: cafc@jmargolin.com

Mr. Margolin, I am an attorney for the USPTO Director assigned to your above-identified 

appeal.  I would like to fax you a letter.  What is your fax number please?

Sincerely,

        Joseph G. Piccolo, Associate Solicitor


